
From: Amanda Schultz <aschultz@wexfordplantation.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
CC: Sarah SmithMemberServices@wexfordplantation.com

Date: 3/27/2013 6:04:22 PM
Subject: RE: Communication for FGI

Hi Katherine,

It looks like Sarah got to most of your questions. Sorry about the misunderstanding about the centerpieces- we
provide our weekly bud vases and fresh flowers for your convenience, but as Sarah said, they are not as large as the 
photo of the centerpieces you have in mind. We use Circle of Life, specifically Nancy, who can be reached directly at 
843-837-6655. I will send her a quick email to let her know you may contact her. We can definitely request that
yellow tulips be used for our weekly arrangement during that time and you are welcome to use them as you please.

Casey said he had the same email about the name of the area for the photos and locker rooms, did he answer those 
for you?

We have not heard back from the company about the stage dimensions, but I'm sure we will hear back tomorrow
morning. We will forward you any information at that time.

Please let me know if I've left anything out!

Thank you,
Amanda

From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, March 27, 2013 2:17 PM
To: Amanda Schultz
Cc: Sarah Smith
Subject: RE: Communication for FGI

We look forward to your responses. Please call me this afternoon is you have any questions or concerns.
803-767-7583
Thanks, KV

From: Amanda Schultz [mailto:aschultz@wexfordplantation.com]
Sent: Wednesday, March 27, 2013 2:13 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Cc: Sarah Smith
Subject: Communication for FGI

Hi Katherine,

Sarah just forwarded me all of the emails regarding the FGI. I do apologize for the confusion, but I do want to make 
sure we are all on the same page. I directed the phone call regarding AV to Sarah as she was in the office that 
morning and is more familiar with the AV company. Please do direct any other questions to me, but feel free to copy 
Sarah as well. I will go through all of the emails, and answer any questions Sarah did not get to this afternoon. Thank 
you.

Sincerely,

Amanda Schultz
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Special Events Coordinator 
Food & Beverage Supervisor

Wexford Plantation
111 Wexford Club Drive
Hilton Head Island, SC 29928

Work: (843) 715-0913
Cell: (843) 415-2267

aschultz@wexfordplantation.com

mailto:aschultz@wexfordplantation.com

